HMS Daily Announcements

Thursday, October 25th
    
[bookmark: _GoBack]8th Grade Math Club will be held today (Thursday) in room 279
The 7th grade math help club is cancelled this week. Mrs. Gannon apologizes!
Attention all 6th grade floor hockey members, the games scheduled for yesterday (Wednesday) have been rescheduled to take place after school today (Thursday).
Do you think "Out of the Box?" If so, join our Build Up Club where we build Minute To Win It Games and other cool stuff. Bring your ideas for building different projects. See Mrs. Salgueiro for a permission form or stop by room 277. Hope to see you next Tuesday!
It's not too early to pre-order a yearbook! The yearbooks are on super sale for only $25 until November 15th. Order now before the price goes up! You can order a yearbook online by going to the HMS website and clicking on the activities tab!
Congratulations to the 8th grade field hockey team on a nail-biting win over Strath Haven Middle School. The lady fords started strong with three goals in the first 10 minutes of the game. Goals were scored by Rebecca A, Av-ay J, and Sophia V. The Fords defense, Zoe P, Jayden, Morgan, Mackenzie and Riley, had an incredible game in the 3-2 win. Goalie, Maeve Gilroy had 4 saves to hold off the Strath Haven offense. Our next game is home on Friday after school! Go Fords!
The unlimited football team won a tough defensive battle against visiting Northley, 7-0. A.J. Kouou scored on a long run on the first play of the game. The defense as a whole played inspired football, led by Tommy Touhill, Tristyn Ruggieri, and James Denman. Way to go Fords!!
The 7th grade field hockey team beat Strath Haven 2-0. Sarah H and Mckenzie G set up a fast break to Caitlyn Mc. who scored for the Fords. Meghan K, Reese W, Annabelle K, Mia F and Kasey R played tough "D". Alex D, our goalie, refused to give up a goal and helped contribute to another shut out for the Fords!
With the spirit of SOCKtober still fresh in their hearts the 7th and 8th grade volleyball teams travelled to Drexel Hill Middle school and defeated the Falcons. Good setting, serving, defense, and a couple of loose ceiling tiles all added up to a great win for the girls. Way to go. Come support the girls on Friday at the High School for their game against Northly
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is a Soft Pretzel from the Philly Pretzel Factory. In order to receive this incentive, turn your H-PRIDE card into Mrs. Makatche during your lunch period on Friday. The pretzels will only be available on Friday, October 26th.

